NOTICE OF FAIR HOUSING WORKSHOP

El aviso del taller sobre vivienda justa está disponible en español en el sitio web de la ciudad de Webster (https://www.websterfl.com)
The City of Webster is a fair housing advocate.  The City is holding a workshop to explain the Fair Housing Ordinance for all of the protected classes (race, color, familial status, handicap, national origin, religion and sex).  The public is invited to attend. 

The workshop is scheduled for Friday, April 4, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, at the City of Webster’s City Hall Council Meeting Room, located at 85 East Central Avenue, Webster, Florida  33597.  For information concerning the workshop contact Deanna Naugler, City Manager, City of Webster at (352) 793-2073 or by e-mail at dnaugler@websterfl.com. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours-before the workshop by contacting: Deanna Naugler, City Manager, City of Webster at (352) 793-2073 or by e-mail at dnaugler@websterfl.com. 

Any non-English speaking person wishing to attend the public hearing should contact Ms. Naugler at (352) 793-2073 or by e-mail at dnaugler@websterfl.com at least five calendar days prior to the meeting and a language interpreter will be provided.   If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

The City of Webster is a Fair Housing/Equal Opportunity/Handicap Accessible Jurisdiction.

DATE TO RUN:  No later than Friday, March 28, 2025
ONE TIME ONLY, BLOCK DISPLAY ADVERTISEMENT (AS SMALL AS POSSIBLE)
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